
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Pepper Anderson <mauipepper@hotmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, May 22, 2019 4:34 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 266 Dickenson St., Lahaina, Apartment building project oppose 

TO: Maui County 

Regarding the 266 Dickenson Street (in Lahaina) apartment building project. 

This email is a testimonial of my opposition to this project altogether. 
The traffic from and to Lahaina is extremely congested already. Any additional traffic will result in more and 
more problems. 

And the fact that this building will be located on the corner of the highway and Dickenson Street is a very major concern 

due to the extreme narrow Dickenson Street turn. 

The lot itself is very limited in size and it will result in a very unsightly building. The plan to build 8 apartment units and 

add 16 parking stalls in that small lot right on a highway corner property is a big concern as well. 

Its location being directly across the street from a school and a church should be taken under serious consideration. 

And it will decrease the historic integrity of Lahaina as well. 

With Aloha, 

Pepper Anderson 

12 N. Pihi Place 

Lahaina, HI 96761 

(808) 280-1422 

1 


	img-524100420.pdf
	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3
	Page 4
	Page 5
	Page 6
	Page 7
	Page 8
	Page 9
	Page 10


